
Neurosurgeon from Turkey visits department 
 
Prof. Dr. Mehmet Faik Özveren, a neurosurgeon from Turkey paid a courtesy call on te 
department of Surgery. 
His main medical interests are open and closed surgical treatment of cerebrovascular 
disease, brain and spine tumour, waist and neck hernias, using the instrument 
stabilisation of spinal fractures. 
He was in the country to drummer up support of local surgeons to start collaborative 
efforts between the two countries.   
The chairman assured him the department would be interested in collaborative efforts 
and would facilitate any such activity. 
Dr. Özveren also met the neurosurgical team in the department. 
He was accompanied on his courtesy call by Stephen Masinde of A&K Global Health 
 
 


